Join us 17th and 18th September 2024 for the ICTS Technology Festival (Techfest) where
cutting-edge technology and groundbreaking innovations will be on showcase at Molly
Blackburn Hall on upper campus.

This exciting two-day event is open to all UCT staff and students at no cost. You will have a
unique chance to experience the latest products and advancements from UCT’s IT vendors.

Techfest provides an excellent opportunity to spark creativity and develop new skills through
inferactive demonstrations and information sessions. You can engage with a variety of
technologies and gain valuable insights to stay ahead in the rapidly evolving tech landscape.

Test your tech skills and stand a chance of winning amazing prizes. There will also be lucky
draws generously sponsored by our vendors. While you're there, enjoy complimentary

popcorn and fully immerse yourself in the vibrant tech atmosphere.

You will need to register at the door to participate in the festivities, so remember to bring your
student or staff card.

Stay tuned for more details about the prizes and the full programme.
This celebration of technology promises to inspire and inform all who attend.

Visit icts.uct.ac.za for more information.
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